As we grow our program in Ontario, we’ve been proactive about updating our older camp facilities. This past
year Canada Company continued its leadership support for Camp Maple Leaf by providing a grant for the
construction materials needed to refurbish 3 of our oldest camper cabins on Jacob’s Island. With Canada
Company’s funding we were able to obtain all the necessary materials for new porches, new doors, cabin
siding and new roofs for all three cabins. The expertise, work skills and “people-power” required to complete
the renovations was provided by a team of volunteers from 2 CER (the 2 Combat Engineers Regiment) who
came to camp for two weeks to help get the job done. Thanks to the combined partnership of Canada
Company and 2 CER Camp Maple Leaf now has 3 “like-new” camper cabins to help serve even more campers
in the years to come.

We thank all of our extraordinary donors and partners for helping make the 2022 summer camp
season a huge success and for helping set the stage for CML’s successful future.



https://www.canadacompany.ca/en/

